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U.S. Department 
of Transportation  
   

Pipeline and Hazardous  

Materials Safety  

Administration 

 

September 09, 2024 

 

Mr. Teofilo Naces 

Quality Control 

Structural Composites Industries Llc  

336 Enterprise Pl  

Pomona, CA 91768-3244 

 

Dear Mr. Naces, 

 

We have received your September 06, 2024 application for Renewal of DOT-SP 7277 and are 

processing your request. The application for renewal was filed in a timely manner as prescribed 

in 49 CFR 107.109(b), i.e., at least 60 days before the expiration date; therefore, if final 

administrative action is not completed by the expiration date you may continue to use your 

special permit after the expiration date. 

 

If you have any questions, please call the Office of Hazardous Materials Safety, General 

Approvals and Permits Branch at (202) 366-5046. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
William Schoonover 

Associate Administrator for Hazardous Materials Safety 

1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE 
Washington, DC  20590  


